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If you would like to speak with someone about how to become a Christian, believer’s baptism, joining the church 
or something else related to your faith, you’re invited to the front at the conclusion of worship to talk with one of 
our staff members or deacons or their wives. They’ll be there to meet you . . .  

MORNING WORSHIP 
JUNE 29, 2025 

 
Ancient Of Days 

 
Welcome  

 
A Mighty Fortress Is Our God 

 
Christ The Sure And Steady Anchor 

 
A Great Commission Conversation 

 
*Hymn Of Heaven 

 
Prayer 

 
Sermon 

Dr. Ken Parker, Senior Pastor 
 

When The Roll Is Called Up Yonder 
 

Scripture Reading 
 

Closing Prayer - Duane Goss  
 

*(10:30am service) K-3rd grade dismiss to Children's Church Children need to be checked in to attend.  

Pick up is after service in room 216 upstairs.   

June Scripture – For the Lord himself will descend from heaven with a cry of command, with the voice 
of an archangel, and with the sound of the trumpet of God. And the dead in Christ will rise first. Then we 
who are alive, who are left, will be caught up together with them in the clouds to meet the Lord in the 
air, and so we will always be with the Lord. Therefore encourage one another with these words.                                                                                                      

1 Thessalonians 4:16-18 (ESV)   

OFFICE HOURS:   
Monday-Thursday 8:00am-4:00pm,  
Friday 8:00am-Noon  
816.628.5693 / www.kearneyfbc.com 

STAND FOREVER  
a broadcast 

ministry of  
FBC Kearney 

THIS WEEK: JUNE 29 – JULY 5 

  

   SUNDAY     
Worship… 8:00am, 9:15am, 10:30am  

Sunday School… 9:15am,10:30am 
Women’s Bible Study (Discussion Night)… 5:30-6:30pm  

  
MONDAY                

Staff Meeting… 9:00am 
Celebrate Recovery… 6:00-8:00pm 

Griefshare… 6:00-8:00pm 
 

TUESDAY  
No Scheduled Activities 

 
WEDNESDAY 

Operation Christmas Child Crafting...3:00pm 
Pastor’s Bible Study… 6:00pm 

Youth Group… 6:00-7:30pm 
    

THURSDAY 
No Scheduled Activities 

 
FRIDAY    

Office Closed in Observance  
of Independence Day 

 
SATURDAY   

No Scheduled Activities 

We’re grateful to have all of you with us this morning in worship. If you’re a guest with us,  
I want to extend a warm welcome on behalf of our church family. I want you to know we  
believe what we talk about here. Contrary to what a lot of people think, as Christians, we don’t 
think we have it all together. In fact, we know we don’t and that’s why we’re here. Most of us 
have looked for answers to life’s questions in a lot of different places and we’ve found that Jesus 
really is the one with the answers, so our quest for understanding includes studying the book 
he’s given to us . . . the Bible. We know people wrote it, but they were people that God inspired  
to do so. So, we believe it! 
 
If you’d like to talk about anything we talk about today or anything related to your experience, one of our staff or  
I would love the opportunity to visit with you. I hope you’ll take the time to fill out the CONNECTION CARD and 
drop it in the offering plate at the end of the service. We’ll be in touch! 
 
Thanks again for choosing to worship with us today. 
 
Pastor Ken  
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Senior Adult (OWLS) July 15. Dabble and Drip in Liberty. We will depart at 9:30am where we will paint a 
piece of pottery to be glazed and fired. Dutch treat lunch at Red Door in Liberty. TODAY is the last day 
to sign-up with your $20 payment in the church office. 
 
Summer Women’s Bible Study: Ladies! We hope you can attend the optional Discussion Night of       
our Feast Bible Study TODAY! We will meet in Room 104 from 5:30pm - 6:30pm and discuss           
Week One - Week Three! Snacks and Childcare provided!!  
 
Vacation Bible School: Get ready for a great time of exploring the beauty of the Northern Lights as we 
learn to point to Jesus as our True North! Vacation Bible School is July 20-24th from 6:00pm-8:00pm. 
Ages 4 years to completed 5th grade. Register TODAY at kearneyfbc.com! Volunteer registration is on 
the website. Contact Chloe Brownlee for more information. (chloebella34@gmail.com) 
 
Awana Volunteers Needed. Are you looking for a place to serve? We have the perfect place for you! 
Awana is a program that helps children uncover the wonder of God’s Word and hide it in their hearts. 
Awana is our Wednesday night program running from September 3rd-May 13th. We need volunteers to 
help lead games, listen to verses, and help with small groups. Awana training will be held August 6th 
5:30-8 PM. Email or text Chloe Brownlee for more info. (Chloebella34@gmail.com or 405-432-8900)  
 
SACRED MARRIAGE CONFERENCE. What if marriage is about holiness, not just happiness? Join Christian 
author Gary Thomas for a life-changing, marriage building, one-day event at First Baptist Kearney on 
Saturday, November 8! Register at www.kearneyfbc.com. 
 
Operation Christmas Child. We are continuing to collect items for our 2025 shoeboxes. This month  
we would appreciate donations of small purses, wallets, tote bags, drawstring backpacks, and  
drawstring pouches, as well as fun, sturdy toys. Any other appropriate items may also be donated.  
Pick up a calendar at the Welcome Center of all the items we're collecting. You can also visit  
samaritanspurse.org to learn more about Operation Christmas Child and to check out other appropriate 
items for shoeboxes. Monetary donations are greatly appreciated and will be used to purchase needed 
shoebox items. Just note that your donation is for "OCC." You may also purchase needed shoebox items 
from our OCC Amazon gift list by using the link on our website and they will be shipped directly to 
church. Thank you for supporting this ministry! 
 
Please Note. The church office will be closed July 4th in observance of Independence Day.                
Have a fun and safe celebration!  
 
Thank You. Thank you for your prayers, cards, flowers, and visit. We are thankful to have a wonderful 
church family. — Mary Pruett and family.   
 
 

Card for Bob Chichester. Many of you remember Bob Chichester who served as our Associate           
Pastor/Worship & Senior Adults for many years. Bob has been facing some challenges with his       
health   in recent days. Pastor Ken and others in our church family have stayed in touch with Bob,     
encouraging him as they can. We thought it would be a great encouragement for Bob to receive a   
“BIG CARD” from the FBC Family. So, whether you knew Bob or not, we encourage you to stop by the 
table in the Fireside Lobby, sign your name or write a note or share a verse, etc., with Bob as a way to 
encourage him these days.  
 
Social Media. Follow us on Facebook (First Baptist Church of Kearney) and Instagram (fbckearneymo)  
for information regarding events about FBC and to watch Sunday sermons through Facebook 
livestream. We also have a group this is created for our church family to be able to ask for services       
or offer services that may be needed. We want to be able to support our church family as much as   
possible. Find us at KFBC members helping members. 
 
Online Sermons. You can listen to “Stand Forever” A broadcast ministry of FBC Kearney on Wilkins Radio  
Network 1380am and 96.1fm. Programs can also be heard through: computers and laptops, iPhone and    
Android apps, Alexa, and Podcast Sites: Apple, Google, Spotify, Amazon Music, Sticher and Buzzsprout. 
 
His Mission . . . Our Time. Renovation on the educational building is complete. This included heating 
and cooling units, enlarging classrooms, and redoing the surfaces. We’ve also successfully addressed 
security  issues that we think will be very helpful. Please give weekly, monthly or online. Simply mark 
your check or envelope, His Mission, Our Time. Thank you so much for your continued support of     
“His Mission, Our Time.”  
 
Right Now Media. Our church family is fortunate to have Right Now Media available to us. It contains 
many helpful Christian resources for our church family, and many have found its resources to be very 
helpful. If you need help in accessing Right Now Media, or if you have any questions concerning it, feel 
free to contact Jon Oettel in the church office. As with any author, book company, etc., there’s always a 
possibility that something won’t align with our doctrinal statement. If you ever find that to be the case, 
please be sure to inform the church office. https://app.rightnowmedia.org/join/KearneyFBC 
 

Scan the QR code to go to our website (www.kearneyfbc.com) for more information about upcoming events and to sign up for Vacation Bible School,                                    

Sacred Marriage Conference, Kearney Kids Book Study, Women’s Summer Bible Study, and to purchase items from Amazon for Operation Christmas Child shoeboxes.  
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